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June 15, 1984 SNRC-1054

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Inspection of BWR Stainless Steel Piping
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

Reference: Generic Letter 84-11, April 19, 1984

Dear Mr. Denton:

In a prior telephone conversation between your Mr. R. Caruso and
Mr. R. Grunseich of LILCO, the staf f agreed to an extension of the
response due date to Generic Letter 84-11, " Inspection of BWR
Stainless Steel Piping." This delay was necessary to clarify
certain points of the generic letter with the staff. It was also
agreed that LILCO would provide the NRC with a revised submittal
date pending internal LILCO review of these clarifications.

Based on this review, LILCO is requesting the submittal date be
extended to July 2, 1984.

If you have any questions or require additional information,
please do not hostitate to call this office.

Very truly yours,
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V.ce President - Nuclear Operations
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cc: C. Petrone
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